Subject: 39 Main Street Development May 11, 2019

Dear Mr. Stumpf and members of the Zoning Board of Appeals,

My name is Deborah Boczanowski. My sister Joanne and I live at 43 Main
Street. Joanne attended the ZBA meeting on April 24", | was unable to attend
but watched it online.

Our Property has been in our family for over 75 years. As much as the next
guy, nobody likes to see development of this scale in their town, let alone in one’s
“backyard”. We realize the town has changed and is continually
changing......From when our Grandparents moved out here from Cambridge in the
40's, to me and my five siblings growing up in this town. Thru the years, it has
certainly grown by leaps and bounds.

In regards to the 39 Main Street Development — the proposed design runs the
whole length of the north side of our property, some 460+ feet. | would like to
ask the Zoning Board of Appeals if the developer would consider installing a fence
of some kind to differentiate the two properties. Said structure would be for
security and safety measures for all involved.

Thank you for your consideration on this matter and Thank you for your time

and effort.

Sincerely,

| L

Deborah A. Boczano(vski




